
Dear [Donor's Name], 

As we approach the end of the year, we want to take a moment to reflect on the incredible impact 

that your support has had on our mission at [Charity Name]. Your generosity has helped us 

provide essential healthcare services to those in need, making a difference in countless lives. 

This past year, thanks to contributions like yours, we have: 

• Provided [number] medical treatments for underprivileged patients. 

• Expanded our outreach programs to [number] communities. 

• Trained [number] healthcare professionals to deliver quality care. 

As the year comes to a close, we invite you to consider making an additional gift. Your end-of-

year donation can help us continue this vital work, allowing us to reach more individuals in need 

and enhance our services for the upcoming year. 

Please visit our website at [website link] to make your donation or use the enclosed envelope for 

your convenience. All donations made before [date] are tax-deductible for this year. 

Thank you for being a part of our journey. Together, we can make a lasting impact on the health 

and well-being of our community. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Charity Name]  

[Contact Information] 


